
THE NORTH LANARKSHIRE COUNCIL 

(VARIOUS STREETS, ORBISTON HUB, BELLSHILL) 

(PROPOSED 20MPH SPEED LIMIT ORDER) 

ORDER 2025 

 

Statement of Reasons for Proposing to Make the Above Order 

The North Lanarkshire Council propose to consider the introduction of a Traffic 
Regulation Order, the effect of which will be to introduce a 20 miles per hour speed limit 
on the undernoted roads in the Orbiston Hub area of Bellshill. The 20mph speed limit is 
proposed to be introduced to provide a safer zone around Orbiston Community Hub.  

 

  


